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ñWe WELCOME all,  

WORSHIP together at the  

Eucharistic table, and give  

WITNESS to Jesus Christ.ò 

WEEKEND MASS SCHEDULE 
 

Saturday -  4:30 PM; 
Sunday - 8:00 AM, 10:00 AM &  

12:00 PM  
  

 WEEK DAY MASS SCHEDULE 
 

Mon., Tues., Thurs., Fri. -   9:00 AM  
 

RECONCILIATION   
 

Saturdays at 3:00 PM 

April 22, 2018 

     Next week, we celebrate our 
parish's 40th anniversary from Friday, 
April 27th - Sunday, April 29th. 
Please see the complete list of 
activities and events we have 
scheduled  for next weekend.  
     Our Anniversary Committee thinks 
it is important to include a parish 
service project as part of our 
celebration. We are partnering with 
the Pope Francis Center in downtown 
Detroit across from the RenCen for 
this outreach project. Pope Francis 
Center began as an outreach for 
homeless people in 1990 at SS. 
Peter and Paul Jesuit Church. The 
Center started small, but has grown 
in the number of people it reaches 
and in the variety of services it offers.  
     We asked the Center what their 
most pressing need is, and they told 
us that they ALWAYS need the 
basics for the homeless population 
that they serve (please see the list in 
the article on page 2). 
      Friday evening, April 27th, a 
Praise and Worship Concert by our 
own choir and 'Islands of Mercy' is 
the featured event; on Saturday 
morning, a scavenger hunt/pilgrimage 
walk from the parish to Field 
School is on the docket. Field School 
was the place Becket celebrated its 
first Masses before the church was 
built.   
     Next Saturday evening in the 
Family Life Center, a delicious Pasta 
Dinner will be served after the 4:30 
PM Mass, and the Finalists from our 
first Talent Show will compete after 
dinner. A $5 ticket is required for this 
dinner. Tickets are on sale this 
weekend in the Gathering Area. All 
proceeds will benefit the ministry for 
the homeless at the Pope Francis 
Center in Detroit. 
      Food and Fellowship will be 
available all day on Sunday in the 
Family Life Center. The Knights of 
Columbus will be our hosts.  
     Please try to participate in as 
many of these events as possible to 
make our 40th Anniversary 
Celebration a smashing success! 
 

Easter Blessings! 
Fr. Chris 
      

 

 

St. Thomas a³Becket  
40th Anniversary  

Coming Together for  
40 Years in Faith 

April 27th, 28th, 29th  

 
Next Weekend³s 

Schedule of Events 
 
 

Donations for Pope Frances  Center 
Accepted All Weekend 

FRIDAY, APRIL 27th 
9:00 AM  

Mass  and Rosary  
followed by refreshments  

and fellowship 

 
7:00 PM 

Praise & Worship Service  
featuring 

óIslands of Mercyô  
and the 

St. Thomas aôBecket Choir 
A powerful mix of prayer, song, 
and scripture in thanksgiving for  
40 years of our parish community 

 

SATURDAY, APRIL 28th   
10:00 AM 
An interactive  

Pilgrimage/Scavenger Hunt 
to  Field School  

Where our first Mass was held 

 
5:30 PM 

Pasta Dinner   
$5 per person 

All proceeds will be  
donated to the  

Pope Francis Center in Detroit. 
Menu: penne pasta in marinara 

sauce, meatballs,  
garlic bread, salad, and cake.  

 

Following dinner  
 "Becket's Got Talent"  

competition!  

 

 SUNDAY, April 29th  
After all Masses 

K of C Council will host  
coffee, donuts, bagels,  

and fruit 
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St. Thomas aõBecket 
 

40th Anniversary  
Celebration 

Next Saturday,  
April 28, 2018 

Dinner served at 5:30 PM 

Sponsored by St. Thomas aõBecket Hospitality Committee 

Pope Francis Center  

All proceeds to benefit the homeless  

shelter in downtown Detroit.  

Advance tickets ONLY  

(limited seating) 

Available at the Parish Office 

734-981-1333 

$5.00 per person 
Family friendly 

 

Anniversary Weekend Service 

Project to Benefit Pope Francis 

Of Saints Peter and Paul  

Jesuit Church in Detroit 
 
     As we celebrate our 40th 
Anniversary, our parish will give 
thanks for the blessings we have 
received since our beginnings with a 
community service project for the 
Pope Francis Center.  
     The Pope Francis Center is a 
Jesuit ministry in downtown Detroit 
that serves people experiencing 
homelessness.  The Center is open 
six days a week and provides a wide 
range of services, including hot 
meals, laundry, showers, and mail/
telephone service. The Center also 
hosts daily free clinics to provide 
guests with access to social workers, 
medical help, legal aid, dental care, 
foot care, bike repair and haircuts.  
On an average day the Center 
serves more than 175 guests. 
     During the weekend of our 40th 
Anniversary Celebration, April 27th-
29th, our parish will conduct a drive 
for items requested by the Pope 
Francis Center to support the people 
they serve, such as: 
 

¶ Men's WHITE socks - new and 
unwrapped 

¶ Men's LARGE Underwear 

¶ Men's LARGE Hoodies or 
Lightweight Jackets 

¶ TRAVEL SIZE Toiletries - 
Soap, Lotion, Soap Shampoo, 
Toothbrushes & Toothpaste 

¶ Hand and Feet Warmers 
 

     Donations must be new and 
unopened and can be dropped off 
on April 27th, 28th and 29th in the 
receptacles provided in the 
Conference Room.  
     Anyone interested in volunteering 
to help serve meals at the Pope 
Francis Center (Mon. - Sat.) can find 
more information or sign up details at 
the Centerôs web page: 
http://www.signupgenius.com/
index.cfm?go=s.signup& 
urlid=20f0c4daeac28a5f85-

mondays 
 

     We invite all parishioners to join 
us in the drive for the Pope Francis 
Center as we live our mission and 
give WITNESS to Jesus Christ 

Menu:    penne pasta in marinara sauce,  

meatballs, garlic bread, salad, and cake.  
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ST. THOMAS § BECKET 
555 S. Lilley Rd., Canton, MI   48188 

              Main Office:        (734) 981-1333   
 Rel. Ed. Office:   (734) 981-6680 

               Office Fax:         (734) 981-1481 
 

 MASS SCHEDULE 

Saturday -  4:30 PM; 
Sunday - 8 AM, 10 AM & 12 PM  

Mon., Tues., Thurs., Fri. -   9:00 AM  

Reconciliation  - Sat. at 3:00 PM 
 

PASTORAL MINISTRY 
Fr. Christopher Maus, Pastor - 

fr.chris@abecket.org 
Fr. William Murphy, Weekend Assistant 

James Ward, Deacon - 
deacon.jim@abecket.org 

Debbie Miller, Pastoral Associate - 
debbie.miller@abecket.org 

 

CHILDRENõS  FAITH  FORMATION 
Betsy Crapps,  Director 

betsy.crapps@abecket.org 
Anne Truax, Asst. Director 
anne.truax@abecket.org 

 

YOUTH MINISTRY 
Stephanie Tierney, Director  

stephanie.tierney@abecket.org 
 

ADULT  FAITH  FORMATION  
Deacon Jim Ward, Director  

 

MUSIC  MINISTRY 
Kevin Ryan, Dir. of Music and Liturgy - 

kevin.ryan@abecket.org  
Janine Grady-Creedon, Associate Dir. 

janine.grady@abecket.org 
 
 

PARISH ADMINISTRATION 
Grace Pellerito, Dir. Of Finance & Adm. - 

grace.pellerito@abecket.org 
Barbara Palazzolo, Office Mgr./Editor - 

barb.palazzolo@abecket.org 
Pam Michels, Parish Secretary/Website - 

pam.michels@abecket.org 
Jennifer Monforton, Worship Coor.  - 

jen.monforton@abecket.org 
Rick St. Peter, Maintenance  - 

rick.stpeter@abecket.org 
 

BAPTISMS  
Celebrated Monthly - Must be registered in 

the parish at least  3 months prior to  
Baptism date - Contact Debbie Miller 

 

OFFICE SCHEDULE: 

Monday-Thursday:  9 AM - 9 PM 

Friday:   9 AM - 5 PM 
(closed for lunch 12:30 PM - 1:30 PM)  

Saturday:  Closed 

Sunday:   9 AM to 1 PM 
 

MARRIAGE  
Contact the parish office   

   
PARISH  PASTORAL COUNCIL 

Ann Conklin   -  parishcouncil@abecket.org  
              

All Saints Catholic School  
(734) 459-2490 

www.allsaintscs.com 
 
 

§ Participants must complete the walk in groups of 10 (either 
come as a group of 10 or come as you are and weôll create a 
team!) 

§ Each team must include at least one person 18 years of age 
or older. 

§ At least one person in the group must have a phone with a 
camera. 

§ The walk will begin at the church and will follow a marked 
route to Field Elementary and back. 

§ Upon check-in, each team will be given a list of questions to 
be completed throughout the morning.  Some answers can be 
found on the church grounds; others will be found along the 
path. 

§ Upon completion of the walk, all answer sheets will be entered 
into a drawing for a prize!  

§ Cost: voluntary pledges per mile OR a donation of new socks/
underwear for the Pope Francis Center 

 
Join us and experience the journey that began 40 years ago...   
Walk with pride, in the company of your  parish family,                                                                      

and letôs celebrate OUR commitment to faith within the Canton 
community.   

 

2g§gò¨ôô«{ôôZôôngZw«n´ôô¨«Z§«ôôl{§ôô 
the next 40 years!  

All walkers must report to the church between 
10 AMæ11 AM (NO pre- registration necessary)  

http://www.allsaintscs.com
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SVDP  

NEWSLETTER 

       Our St. Vincent de Paul 
Conference here at St. Thomas 
aôBecket is blessed in so many 
different ways.  We have members 
who are very dedicated to serving 
the poor.  We have the inspiring 
spiritual guidance of Deacon Jim 
Ward, and we have officers who 
have served selflessly and faithfully 
for years.  For all of these we are 
very grateful.  
    Another way that we are very 
blessed is through the support of our 
donors.  There are special people 
who donate to our top hats week 
after week.  We know them.  They 
are almost like family.  There are 
those who think of us at special 
times.  Maybe they want to share a 
monetary gift they have received, or 
a win at the casino, or a raise at 
work.  Perhaps they want to honor a 
loved one.  We just recently received 
a $5,000 donation as a memorial gift. 
     In addition we are blest to be 
remembered regularly by our parish 
Knights of Columbus when they 
have a fundraiser, and on Holy 
Thursday evening at the Soup 
Supper we were made the recipients 
of the free will donations that were 
made, an impressive $1,080.25! 
     How fortunate we are to be 
supported by so many people and in 
so many ways.  God has blest us in 
our work by placing all of you in our 
lives. It is our joy and honor to pass 
these blessings on to those in need 
 
 {ǘΦ ±ƛƴŎŜƴǘ ŘŜ tŀǳƭΣ ǇǊŀȅ ŦƻǊ ǳǎΣ  

ƻǳǊ ōŜƴŜŦŀŎǘƻǊǎ ŀƴŘ ǘƘƻǎŜ ǿŜ ǎŜǊǾŜ 
 
Please remember we can only take  

NON-PERISHABLE food  
(nothing that needs refrigeration)  in 

the wagons, and please  
check expiration dates on the 

containers. 
      

     This weekend we welcome 
the following children into the 
Catholic Christian community: 
 

EVERLY DENISE RAINE, daughter of 

Brian and Emily (McCarty) Raine.  

Godparents are David Serino and 

Michelle Janiga. 
 

NATHAN DAVID RAINE, son of 

Brian and Emily (McCarty) Raine.  

Godparents are Randy Raine and 

Sherri Lynn Snyder.  
 

AMELIA BARBARA OLIVERO, 

daughter of Richard and Jennifer 

(LaForest) Olivero.  Godparents are 

Daniel LaForest and David LaForest. 
 

OLIVIA ANNE HEIMBERG, daughter 

of David and Jennifer (Blacker) 

Heimberg.  Godparents are Matthew 

Blacker and Jennifer Heimberg.    
 

GRAYSON  KURT WOLSCHLEGER, 

son of Kurt and Jennifer (Birchen) 

Wolschleger.  Godparents are John 

and Michelle Lucia.  
 

Previously: 

EVAN DANIEL PINO SLAYTON, 

son of Steven Slayton and Laura 

(Pino) Slayton.  Godparents are Jason 

Pino and Caroline Erickson. 
 
     We pray for the parents and 
godparents, and for all who will be 
there to nurture their faith as they 
grow.  Help them to realize that they 
belong to the Lord, and teach them 
what it means. 
 

 

  
 

Please donôt forget 
the SVDP Top Hats 
when you leave 
Mass today ~ 
the need is great. 
Thank you for your 

support! 

$  $  $ 

     The Mom's Group is hosting a 
meditative walking retreat on 
May 11th & 12th (participant 
chooses one date), 9:30-11:30 AM, 
in Canton. It is open to all women 
21 and over, and registration is due 
May 1st!   For more info, see 
packets in the parish office.  

VISTA MARIA  
GIRLS' PAJAMAS DRIVE: 

     Please consider donating to our 
girls' pajamas drive (sizes XS-3X, 
only new pajamas please). 
Pajamas may be dropped off in the 
box outside the parish office 
throughout April. If you wish to 
donate other items, please contact 
the Mom's Group at the e-mail 
below. 
 
Our Next Meeting: 
CHILD BULLYING & SUICIDE: 
WHAT CAN PARENTS  
 DO ABOUT IT? 

 

Thursday, April 26, 2018 
9:30-11 AM, AFF Room 
 Led by Stephanie Tierney,  

 Jessica Rimer, & Aimee Chapman 
 
     We welcome mothers of all ages 
to provide support, laughter, and 
fellowship! Take a break from your 
busy schedule and join us for some 
coffee, tea, and treats. Childcare is 
FREE, but children are welcome to 
stay with you during the meeting. 
Please join our Facebook and 
Google groups for updates! 
 
Facebook: www.facebook.com/
groups/abecketmoms 
 
E-Mail: becketmomscanton@ 
gmail.com  
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Children³s Faith Formation 

 
     We have had a wonderful year of 
Faith Formation.  We thank you for 
the privilege of assisting your 
children learn about Christ and our 
Catholic faith.  We pray the children 
continue to be disciples of Christ 
each and every day!   We look 
forward to seeing your family at 
Sunday Mass. 
 
 

UPCOMING DATES 
May 22nd:  7 PM - 
                   8

th
 Grade Reconciliation 

 

May 30th:  6 PM - 
                  Confirmation Rehearsal 
 

June 2nd:  10 PM  - 
                  Confirmation 
 
Gospel Reading:  Jn 10:11-18 
Key Passage:  Jesus said , ñI am 
the good shepherd.  The good 
shepherd lays down his life for his 
sheep.ò 
 
Family Questions of the Week:   
Adults:  Whom are you shepherding 
in your life right now, and who 
shepherds you? 
Children:  Who has been like a 
shepherd to you by their example?  
For whom could you be a 
shepherd? 
 

Have a blessed week!   
Betsy 

 

For the Kids: 
What do you call a nun who 
sleepwalks?   

ANSWER: .A Roaming Catholic!  

New Bible Study 

Begins Wednesday, April 25th 
      Have you been looking for an 
opportunity to deepen your 
relationship with Jesus and your 
understanding of the Bible?  Have 
you found other Bible studies too 

academic?  Lacking in prayer?  Boring?  Well here is what you have been 
looking for!  On Wednesday, April 25th,  from 7:00 PM - 8:45 PM, in the Adult 
Faith Formation Room, we will be starting a group study entitled A Panorama 
of the Old Testament.   
     We will be using the Catholic Little Rock Scripture Study materials.  This is 
a prayer-based study - there is an outline of daily reading and prayer, weekly 
sharing with others and a video presentation.   
     The study has five sessions; an introduction and four sessions:   
 
1. Israel's Beginnings; Israel's Foundational Covenant (May 2nd) 
2. From Conquest to Kingdom;    Division, Exile, and Restoration (May 9th) 
3. Israel's Songs and Stories; Israel's Wisdom Tradition (May 16th) 
4. Challenging the Times; Hoping in the Future (May 23rd) 
 
     We will use a study set that includes a Study Guide and the New  
Collegeville Bible Commentary Panorama of the Old Testament.  There is no 
charge for the sessions, just a charge of $15.95 for the materials (you 
purchase them directly on the website at: 
 https://www.littlerockscripture.org/Products/3685/Panorama-of-the-Old-
TestamentStudy-Set 
     I hope you will prayerfully consider joining us!  If you have any questions, 
please contact me.   
 
Deacon Jim 
deacon.jim@abecket.org 
734-981-1333 

Our Quilters surprised Fr. Chris with a new stole 
adorned with a crosses and Lillies.  Beautifully done, ladies!! 

 


